September 17th, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to update you regarding the ongoing safety inspections being carried out on Lion electric school busses.

Please note that only the following busses operated by different transport providers **will once again not be in service on Thursday, September 18** and will remain off the road until further notice.

Affected Bus Routes									
1	2	8							
10	12	13	14	15	16	18	19		
20	22	23	24	25	26	27	29		
30	31	32	33	34	35	36	37	38	39
40	41	42	45						
112	113	115							
120									

If your child is assigned to one of these busses, please make alternate transportation arrangements to ensure they can get to and from school safely.

Please note the LBPSB will offer SEED daycare services whereby parents of elementary bus users can drop them off early and pick them up later in the day should they need to do so.

Lester B. Pearson School Board Administration

